
Clyde – have been learning to add using concrete materials. They have been exploring and forming 

numbers to 10. Well done to James Robertson for perfoming in Sandwood’s got Talent. What a star he 

is!                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Islay – welcomed Spring by going on a Spring Walk. They saw daffodils, snow drops and crocuses in our 

lovely playground. They have made Mother’s Day cards and written a Mother’s day poem. In science 

they have been learning about muscles and the skeleton.                                                                                                                                  

Lomond – have been enjoying science lessons and are looking forward to their next block of outdoor 

learning. Well done to Marco, who has actively engaged in our science lessons and has supported his 

peers with their learning.                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Nevis  – Muhammad, Chris and Daniel all had successful visits to their new Secondary Schools.  We are 

very proud of them.                                                                                                                                                                              

Thistle -   enjoyed learning about finger printing as part of their science topic. They looked at  different 

patterns that make everyone’s fingerprints unique and created some fantastic art work.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

As always if you require 

any further information 

please do not hesitate  

to contact Mrs Blair 

(Principal Teacher) on :                                 

0141 883 8367                                      

 

Please ensure the 

information we have is 

correct and up-to-date, and 

update on Parent Portal or  

advise of any change.   

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

The school will close for  
the Spring Break on:  
Friday 31st March   at 2:30pm  
and will re-open on 
Monday 17th  April.  
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As part of Fairtrade Fortnight, P6b and                  

the Fairtrade Committee organised                                       

a Fairtrade Fundraiser to raise money                        

for the Fairtrade                                     

Foundation. £147.22 was                                       

raised and we thank families                                             

for your support with this. 

 

Congratulations  

to Daniel and 

James who 

participated in 

Sandwood’s Got 

Talent on Friday 

17th March. They 

were true 

’Sandwood 

Stars’! 
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